
Reception Stay and Play 
Thank you to all those who attended the Reception Stay and Play sessions this 
week.  The feedback from the staff and children has been overwhelmingly 
positive.  The children loved being able to show their grown ups around the unit 
and share with them their favourite learning areas.  Some parents have also 
provided positive feedback regarding the children’s books and were super 
impressed with how hard the children were working and the high standard of 
work.  As I said on last weeks newsletter, I will update Nursery parents on the 
reschedule of the Nursery Stay and Play after the Easter break. 

COVID Vaccination for 5 - 11 year olds 
As part of our weekly DFE update, it has now been 
confirmed that the COVID vaccination programme will be 
extended to include 5 to 11 year olds.  The information 
provided is as follows: 
Healthy 5 to 11 year olds will be offered the COVID-19 
vaccine from the beginning of April. Vaccinations will take 
place outside of school, in vaccination centres, 
pharmacies, GP surgeries and walk-in centres. Parents of 5 
to 11 year olds will receive a letter from the NHS with 
further information on the vaccine. For 5 to 11 year old 
and 12 to 15 year old vaccinations, parents can use the 
following link, where they can book COVID-19 vaccination 
appointments online, at a vaccination centre or pharmacy, 
or find a walk-in COVID-19 vaccination site without 
needing an appointment. Bookings will open up for 5 to 11 
year olds from the beginning of April. 

Absence Reporting 
Please could I remind parents, in line with our safeguarding 
procedures, it is essential that parents inform school if their 
child is going to be absent due to sickness or any other 
reasons.  This can be done either by calling the office, a 
message can be left, or via the main school email.  As I am 
sure you will appreciate, the school office is a very busy place 
in school and when parents don’t follow inform us, it causes 
additional, unnecessary work.  Thank you in advance for your 
support in this matter. 

Year 3 Swimming - Summer Term 

Next term, as part of the Physical Education curriculum, the children in Year 
3 will begin swimming lessons.  Swimming lessons will be held at the Worsley 
pool and will commence on Friday 22nd April. The swimming lessons will 
continue until the end of the summer term. Both classes will be swimming on 
Friday morning and will therefore need to come into school wearing their PE 
kit, bringing into school their swimming kit. 

Champions League Matches - Thursday 
Yesterday our Year 6 boys took part in the first round of the 
Champions League after winning the Worsley League in the 
Autumn Term.  The boys won both matches and made Coach 
Kim and Coach Vicki very proud due to their team work, 
determination and great sportsmanship.  We are looking 
forward to the next round after the Easter holidays - Well 
done boys. 

Friday 1st April 
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Dates for your Diary 

1st Apr  School closes for Easter 

19th Apr School re-opens after Easter 

25th - 27th Apr 5W Lledr Hall Residential 

27th - 29th April 5M Lledr Hall Residential 
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